
11th May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are all safe and well and enjoyed your lockdown celebrations of VE day. The school is very quiet 

without your children and the staff and I are missing them a lot. However, we are busy preparing work for 

home learning, making weekly contact through phone calls and caring for the children of our key workers. 

Last night, Mr. Johnson announced a very gradual and cautious reduction on restrictions imposed. I would 

urge you to be extremely careful and cautious as the infection rate in Oldham is still high. As soon as I have 

more information about the children returning to school I will let you know. 

Please remember we are here to help you in anyway we can. Take care and stay safe. 

Mrs. Booth

Speaking to your children each week has been lovely 

and is a great way to help your child feel part of our 

school community. For the last 2 weeks we have 

managed to speak to every child or parent in school. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Food Hampers

Times are extremely difficult at the minute 

for many people. Last week we were able to 

offer some support through a donation of 

food hampers. 

Please contact school should you need 

support. By working together we will come 

through this. 

Phone:01617702400

Email: support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk

A special thank you

to Rebecca at 

Morrisons who helped

to organise the hampers.

Health and Well Being

Taking care of your mind is just as 

important as taking care of your body! I 

know many of you have been busy doing 

daily exercise which is great! 

For ideas on how to look after your mind 

please visit our COVID 19 page on the 

website: Support for children and Support 

for adults. 

https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/supportf
orchildren/
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/support-
for-adults/

Home Learning: We know that home learning, 
whilst it can be fun can also be challenging 
especially given the current situation.  
Establishing a good routine is really important 
for your children. If your child is struggling with 
their work please let the teacher know, as they 
will be happy to support you. Remember. FUN 
and LOVE will be the key things that will help 
your child come through this 
difficult time.
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